
The Hoot 

Announcements and        
Reminders 
Please can you make sure  your child 

has a suitable PE kit for outdoors as it 

is getting extremely cold! Outdoor PE 

for all three classes is on Thursday. 

 

Changes to Homework 

Homework will no longer be marked 

when handed in, but instead it will be 

shared among the class with their 

peers. We will spend ten minutes 

having a look at the different 

homework. Children will still be 

rewarded through stickers and raffle 

tickets for good work. 

Homework is due back on 

Wednesday 28th November. 

 

Christmas Performances 

Wednesday 5th December 9:30am 

Thursday 13th December 2:00pm 

 

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 26.11.18 . Maths: This week we will continue to look at subtraction. We will 

be looking at how to jump backwards on number lines to help with 

subtraction. We will also look at fact families with numbers such as: 

2 + 4=6             6 - 4=2 

4+2=6               6 - 2=4 

Useful vocabulary: subtract, take away , minus, remove. 

How you can support at home:  

You could talk to your child and show them that, when adding, the 

greatest number goes at the end, but when subtracting it goes at the 

beginning and the answer gets smaller (see sums above!) 

 
Phonics: Miss Jones’ & Miss Millward’s groups: Phase 4: Read-

ing cvcc and ccvc words, including  sounds: nch, thr, scr, shr, str 

Miss Dyson’s group: Reading cvcc and ccvc words including sounds, 

mp, nt and nk 

Miss Trundle: Revision of Phase 2 sounds and blending practise. 

How you can support at home: There are some 

great games that the children enjoy, such as Buried Treasure, Picnic on 

Pluto, Sentence Substitution , etc. You can find these interactive games 

on the following websites: www.phonicsplay.co.uk and 

www.ictgames.com 

English: This week we will be creating our own sound poem.  

We will begin the week by performing a poem and then going on a 

tour around school to see what sounds we can hear. From the 

sounds we will create our own school poem! 

How you can support at home: 

You could practise your voice and intonation at home this week  

with different songs and experiment as to what sounds good. 

 


